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JAN 13 1933

Docket No. 50-395

South Carolina Electric & Gas Company
i ATTN: Mr. O. W. Dixon, Jr. ,

Vice President, Nuclear Operations
Post Office Box 764
Columbia, South Carolina 29218

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your October 8,1982 application for Technical
Specification changes for the Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station as set
forth in six attachments to the application. A Class III fee of $4,000
was paid with this application pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22.

The staff of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) have provided
a preliminary fee determination for the above application which classifies
the changes in Attachments 1, 2 and 6 as each involving a Class III fee
of $4,000 inasmuch as each will involve consideration of a separate safety
issue, and those changes in Attachments 3, 4 and 5 as being administrative
in nature and requiring a single Class II fee of $1,200. Therefore, it
is requested that your Company remit an additional sum of $9,200 to complete
the fees for your October 8 application. If the ONRR staff's final review'

of your application reveals that these fees are not correct, you will be
| notified and any necessary adjustments will be made.

| Sincerely,

Original Signed by:
Pohn M. Diggs

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator

i License Fee Management Branch
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